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Aloha Commission members. I suggest we need to change our campaign funding in 3 ways:
#1 Let's increase our public funding of election campaigns. #2 Let's reduce the maximum
amount of individual contributions to $100. #3 Let's forbid contributions by non-humans.
Thank you for this opportunity to input testimony. Matthew Thomas 
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